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Subject: Message from Principal Gaylord
Date: Friday, March 20, 2020 at 3:36:32 PM Eastern Daylight Time
From: Ellico@ Mills Middle School
To: Jennifer Johnson

Ellicott Mills Middle School

Message from Principal Gaylord

Dear EMMS Community,

I hope this message finds you all well.  On behalf of the entire EMMS staff, we miss seeing and
connecting with our students.  We are looking forward to the day when we can welcome them back to
our classrooms.  

As we near the end of our first week of school closure, I wanted to reach out to thank you for your
support and patience during this challenging time.  The uncertainty and disruption caused by COVID-
19 is taking a toll on everyone; and maintaining solidarity is one of our best defenses in coping with
this situation.  Our community spirit continues to be among Ellicott Mills Middle School’s greatest
strengths.  Thank you. 

Accessing reliable and easy-to-locate information is a valuable strategy for managing the impact of this
event.  The daily updates that you’ve received from our Superintendent over the last several days
provide a great deal of information and resources.  You can quickly locate all of this information on the
HCPSS COVID-19 webpage.  This site is continuously updated with new information and answers to
frequently asked questions.  

I want to recognize our very own custodians and other HCPSS staff members who have been putting in
long hours during this closure.  They have been deep cleaning our school building to ensure a safe
environment for students and staff in preparation for our return.  Our hard-working central office and
curriculum staff have been working countless hours preparing for the possibility of an extended closure
by developing plans for continuity of instruction for our students.  
 
Until we see each other again, take advantage of the time you have with your families, remind the kids
to read a book, stay physically active, and stay positive on social media.  
Stay healthy and safe,  

Peter M Gaylord
Principal
Ellicott Mills Middle School

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FiAMhYtbw_xtjmwDQjrvGjw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgVk7AP0QpaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGNwc3Mub3JnL2hlYWx0aC9jb3JvbmF2aXJ1cy9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAQBt1XmsWcW5SHGplbm5pZmVyX2xfam9obnNvbkBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=02%7C01%7Cjennifer_l_johnson%40hcpss.org%7C9ed5f9eacdf34f7dedf508d7cd05fe8f%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637203297939052438&sdata=1TldfdwwpOXxDW9M%2FWa8ghTBsLpMlQPB1CmG9iT35Qg%3D&reserved=0


Page 2 of 2

Howard County Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed
from our list, please contact Howard County Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed
through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents,
students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.

Connect with Us:

Address
4445 Montgomery Road
Ellicott City, MD 21043

Phone
410-313-2839

Website
emms.hcpss.org

Twitter
@hcpss_emms
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